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Due to employee turnover within the last year, the doctor has had to “absorb” patients and has 
been doing the workload of 2 people since then.  
 
The physician's patient roster is at maximum capacity, so we have stopped adding new patients 
to ensure we can provide the best care to our existing patients without compromising the quality 
of care or exceeding our workload capacity.  
 
Should this change in the future we will update this announcement. Due to continued demand 
for service, we are open to hiring a second physician to take on new patients if the right fit 
comes our way. 
 


